

Every marriage picks up bruises, bumps and baggage. Join us for a journey toward healing and wholeness, through the heart of Jesus.

- Friday, April 12th, 6:30 pm Sunday, April 14th, Noon
- Springhill Suites Hotel: 5901 Wayzata Blvd, St Louis Park, MN
- \$230 per couple* includes:
 - Times of Retreat and Reflection
 - o 2 nights in a King Suite
 - Breakfast & Lunch (Sat)** + Breakfast (Sun)
- Register at: www.pilgrimcenter.org

*If cost is a barrier, contact Pilgrim Center for scholarship info: info@pilgrimcenter.org
**couples will be released for dinner together on Saturday evening



Healing Hearts:

A Marriage Retreat

Healing Hearts isn't a conference about marriage.

Healing Hearts is not 10 steps to a better relationship.

Healing Hearts is a retreat, a loving space where couples are welcomed to journey together in the presence of Jesus.

Through facilitated group meetings, reflection times and prayer, couples are invited to realign the heart of their marriage.

Meet our retreat facilitators:

Todd & Mary Bertelson will be celebrating their 45th year of marriage. They have 2 adult kids, 2 in-law kids & three terrific grandchildren. Mary has been involved in prayer & healing ministry for over 20 years. They have served in pre-marriage ministry at their local church for many years and have been involved with the Pilgrim Center for over 15 years. Their passion is to see marriages healed and restored.

Dr. Jim & Annette Olson have been in ministry for 40 years.

They have raised four children and now enjoy their 11 grandchildren affectionately known as the grand herd. They have had the privilege of being involved with the Pilgrim Center for the last 7-1/2 years doing many retreats and teaching classes in the U.S. as well as in other parts of the world. They love walking alongside people and couples as they encounter Jesus and experience hope and healing in their lives.

Tim & Rachel Uthmann have spent much of their married life serving refugees overseas, along with their daughter, Joy. Rachel continues to serve as Director of Training for International Association for Refugees, while Tim recently moved into a new role as the Executive Director of the Pilgrim Center. They enjoy being outdoors together: in the garden, a kayak or a bird-filled forest.

